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This is the 50th year that 
CFMTA/FCAPM members 
have celebrated Canada 

Music Week® across Canada and given 
recognition to Canadian Composers 
and their compositions.  

CFMTA/FCAPM would like to help all 
our branches celebrate the 50th birthday 
of Canada Music Week® at the local 
level.  We propose that, during Canada 
Music Week®, 2010, at your branch 
event, you have a birthday celebration. 
CFMTA/FCAPM will help pay for 
a birthday cake honouring Canada 
Music Week’s® 50th Anniversary with a 
donation of, fittingly, $50.00 to your 
branch.

Every branch across Canada will 
be eligible for the $50.00 birthday 
celebration subsidy. After the Canada 
Music Week® Event has taken place, 
your branch president will simply fill 
in the form, (available in members 
only section on our website) with the 
contact person in the branch to whom 
we send the cheque. We would ask that 
the birthday cakes have “Canada Music 
Week® 50th Anniversary” written on 
them. If your branch were unable to 

have a birthday cake at their Canada 
Music Week® celebration, you may 
wish to use the $50.00 to celebrate with 
Canada Music Week®  pencils, posters, 
etc. to distribute at your event. Once 
your event has taken place, your branch 
president will be asked to send the form 
with a very brief report and a picture 
of your birthday cake/event to admin@
cfmta.org.  The $50.00 donation cheque 
from CFMTA will be mailed directly to 
the branch contact person.

	 	 	 	                
Help us Celebrate this 

Historic Event!

•	 This is a novel way to advertise 
the 50th birthday of Canada 
Music Week®. We are hoping 
ALL branches across Canada will 
celebrate with a Canada Music 
Week® Event. Wouldn’t that be a 
wonderful legacy for the 50th!!!

•	 The pictures of the event which you 
submit, especially the birthday cake 
celebrations, may be featured in our 
Canadian Music Teacher magazine 
and these pictures will be a great 
addition to our National Archives. 

•	 We have special posters designed 
for the 50th  anniversary of Canada 
Music Week®, which each branch 
can order. They are a stunning 
collection of 5 posters from the 
various regions of Canada.  

•	 We wish to inspire branches 
throughout Canada to have local 
media coverage at their Canada 
Music Week® Event, essentially 
giving Canada Music Week® 
exposure right across Canada, at the 
local level.

•	 CFMTA/FCAPM feels this is a 
good opportunity to support our 
teachers, students and their families 
to help us celebrate this special 
year and promote Canada Music 
Week’s® 50th Anniversary through 
your branch activity. 	

•	 Canada Music Week® pencils, 
stickers, posters and stamps may be 
ordered through the CFMTA Office 
admin@cfmta.org

	

50TH ANNIVERSARY OF CANADA MUSIC WEEK®

Enjoy planning your 
Canada Music Week® Event!

Let’s celebrate in every branch across Canada!

Download forms from the website
www.cfmta.org


